
 

 

INQUIRIES RECEIVED IN THE PRE-PROPOSAL MEETING FOR 
(IUL)FDC-BD/FDC/2025/3 AND CORRESPONDING RESPONSES 
 

Q1: Is bid pre-registration required for proposal submission? 
A1: Pre-registration is not mandatory to submit the bid. Proponents are allowed to submit Proposals can 
without attending the pre-proposal meeting. 
 
Q2: What is the base rate per square foot for the bid? 
A2: The base lease rate is MVR 40 per square foot. 
 
Q3: Can the leased space be used to operate a retail store? 
A3: The current announcement is specifically for grocery stores. Allocated function of the commercial 
unit cannot be changed. 
 
Q4: Can a bidder submit proposals for multiple announcements? 
A4: Proposals can be submitted for multiple announcements. However, for a single announcement, only 
one proposal is allowed. 
 
 

  


